
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a virtual public hearing will be held by the 

Incorporated Village of Nissequogue on the 25th day of February, 2021 at 6:00 P.M to obtain 

public comments on the draft of the Incorporated Village of Nissequogue Police Reform and 

Reinvention Collaborative Plan.  This plan was developed pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s 

Executive Order 203 which required each local government in New York State to adopt a 

policing reform plan that will maintain public safety while building mutual trust and 

respect between the police and the communities they serve. Copies of the draft plan will 

be available for review on the Village’s website at Nissequogueny.gov.  The public 

hearing will be conducted remotely by Zoom in order to protect the public health. In 

addition to speaking during the public hearing, comments or questions can be emailed to 

villageofnissequogueinfo@gmail.com. The public will be able to join the meeting by 

following this link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87895485226?pwd=TzBPWHB5Tlh0Z0VTc3pyTzQ3QXk4d

z09 

  
 

 

       Patricia Mulderig 

       Village Clerk 

 

Dated: February 9, 2021 

 


